
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

. Achieving Excellence Together . 

PUNCTUALITY  & A TTENDANCE  W INNERS   

Attendance Shield   

The winners of the shield for this week are:  

Sunshine, 3K and 5B  

 

Punctuality Cup   

 The winners of the Punctuality Cup this week are:  

Sunshine (99.4%) ,3K (98.9%),  and 5B (99.6%)  
 

Whole School attendance for the week is:  94.9%  

Rainbow 90.1% Sunshine 96% 

1P 95.9% 1R 92.1% 

2G 95.1% 2C 93.1% 

3K 96.7% 3G 94.6% 

4K 94% 4B 91.4% 

5B 98.8% 5H 97.4% 

6D 96.6% 6S 96.1% 
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ARTICLE  17 
 

You have the right to reliable information from 
the mass media. Television, radio, and 
newspapers should provide information that you 
can understand, and should not promote 
materials that could harm you.  

5H TRIP  KINGSTON  UNIVERSITY  
 
5H visited Kingston University this week to find out what life at 
university will be like. We had the chance to ask current Kingston 
students lots of questions. We also had an exciting tour around the 

campus and then created our own 
universities!  
 

"I definitely want to go to University in the 
future and would love to go to Kingston 

University. I would study Games 
Design." (Delfie)  

 
"I really enjoyed finding out what life at 

University would be like - it makes me feel 
even more excited to go to University one 

day!" (Charlotte)  

YEAR 3 T RIPS TO  PIZZA  EXPRESS 
This week both Year 3 classes went to Pizza Express. 
Where they learnt about the ingredients needed to make 

pizza dough. The Pupils got to make their own 
pizzas and take them home. The Children 
were taught that they should wash their 
hands before cooking.  

 

òI really liked putting the tomato sauce on my pizza 
and making the crust.ó (Alfie, 3K) 

 

òMaking the pizza at Pizza Express was 
fun.ó (Mandy, 3G) 

 

òI really liked making my pizza. ò(Tori, 3K) 
 

It was fun making my own pizza . (Temani, 3G)  

ARTICLE OF THE WEEK  

1R T RIP TO  BATTERSEA  ZOO 

1R went on a fun trip to the Battersea 
Park Zoo. The class took the bus all 
the way to Chelsea Gate where we 
walked through some  trees and saw 
the River Thames. Each pupil got to 

stroke a rabbit before spotting some Lima's eating delicious 
healthy food. After that the children had a look at the 
different animals: mice, snakes, donkeys, emu's, 
pigs and sharp teethed monkeys!  
 
Then the class had the opportunity to have fun in 
the amazing playground. There was a real life 
fire engine truck, a climbing castle and a rope 
bridge which swung as you walked across it. We 
had such a fun day, 
some of us fell 
asleep on the bus 
home to school!  

E- SAFETY ASSEMBLY 
 

KS2 parents are invited to attend  an  
e-safety Assembly on Friday 16th 
June at 9:30am in the Okeburn Hall. 
Year 5 children will be performing a 
play about e -safety and providing 
information to parents about how to 
stay safe online.  

 
An objective or something that has been 

achieved successfully.  



The PTFA have now created a 
closed group page.  

 

ôFranciscan Primary SW17  PTA 
Groupõ 

 

The next PTA meeting about the 
School Summer Fair will be next 

Thursday 15th June 2017 at 2pm  

GIRLS  SUPER LEAGUE 

Yesterday the Year 5 & 6 girls 
football team played their first 
fixtures for the Girls Super League 
at Hillbrook. The girls were very 
excited to finally have their turn at 
playing in a football league.  

Results;  
Penwortham 3 ð 0 Franciscan  
Franciscan 0 ð St Boniface 1  
Hillbrook 0 ð Franciscan 0  

 
While the scores might not reflect 
the girls efforts, they made an 
excellent start and really worked 
well as a team. Well done to Ayaana 
for playing her excellent defending 
at the back and confidence and 
composure.  

òIt was a very nice experience and we learnt a lot of tactics from the other 
schools.ó (Tania, 5H)  

òI enjoyed the matches we played and I liked how we worked as a team and 
tried our best.ó (Janani, 6S)  

2016/2017 -  SCHOOL DATES 
 

12TH  GIRLS  KWIK  CRICKET (SPENCER CRICKET CLUB) 
13TH - 16TH YEAR 1 PHONICS  SCREEN 
13TH YEAR 1 TRIP TO BATTERSEA ZOO  
14TH  FULL GOVERNORS MEETING  @6PM 
16TH YEAR 5 E-SAFETY WORKSHOP 
16TH YEAR 3/4 M INI  TENNIS  (NATIONAL  TENNIS  CENTRE) 
19TH YEAR 6 CEMEX WORKSHOP 
20TH YEAR 4 TRIP TO PETRIE  MUSEUM 
21ST SPORTS DAY @ TOOTING  ATHLETICS  TRACK Y1-3 ðAM  Y4-6 ðPM  
22ND EARLY YEARS SPORTS DAY 
23RD YEAR 5 GIRLS  FOOTBALL (SOUTHFIELDS ) 
23RD BEANSTALK  ASSEMBLY 
23RD-25TH  Y6 PGL WEEKEND  
26TH YEAR 5 KWIK  CRICKET (SPENCER CRICKET CLUB) 
27TH YEAR 4 TRIP TO PETRIE  MUSEUM 
29TH RECEPTION TRIP TO TOOTING  COMMON  
29TH  PARENTS EVENING  4-6PM 
30TH 110 YEAR SCHOOL CELEBRATION  DAY 
30TH  SUMMER FAIR  ð 3.45-6.00PM 
 

JULY 
4TH  EARLY YEARS FUN DAY 
5TH  NEW NURSERY PUPILS VISIT  
5TH YEAR 4K- KINGSTON  UNIVERSITY  
6TH  NEW NURSERY PUPILS VISIT  
7TH  YEAR 4B - KINGSTON  UNIVERSITY  
7TH  YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE @ 6.30PM 
10TH  ART WEEK 
14TH  YEAR 6 TRIP TO CHESSINGTON  
17TH  YEAR 6 LEAVERS DISCO  
17TH RECEPTION GRADUATION  @ 2PM 
17TH PARA ATHLETICS  CHAMPIONSHIPS  @ QUEEN  ELIZABETH  STADIUM  
21ST  LAST DAY OF TERM ð OWN  CLOTHES DAY 
 
I F ANY OF THESE DATES OR TIMES  CHANGE WE WILL  ENDEAVOUR TO 

I NFORM YOU AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

SCHOOL ôLOCKDOWNõ 
 

Our School may face a number of external 
threats, such as an intruder onsite or a major fire 
close by, which may prevent the safe evacuation 
of our staff and pupils from the premises.  
 
In these situations, the School is fully prepared 
to take steps to ensure the safety of everyone on 
site, by activating a school ôLockdownõ. A Lockdown 
will usually involve all pupils and staff remaining 
inside their classrooms and locking the doors.  
 
Full Lockdown procedures are 
displayed in every room in our 
school and these are explained 
to all pupils in an age 
appropriate manner.  Staff 
have been fully trained in 
Lockdown procedures and a 
whole school ôLockdownõ Drill is 
carried out once a year.  The 
next practice drill will take 
place this term.  

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE  
Parents of Year 6 please note a date change. 
The Year 6 performance has been moved to 

Friday 7th July at 6.30pm  


